
 

 

 

Extract from Minutes of Meeting of Ballymahon Municipal District held on Tuesday, 3 

June 2025 

 

PART VIII – LANESBORO DEVELOPMENT 
Director of Service, Samantha Healy provided the members with an update on the Part VII-
Lanesboro Development. The members raised a number of queries around the development 
to which Samantha responded to.  
 
The members noted the importance of continued communication as the development 
advances through the relevant stages. 
 
Councillor Mark Casey expressed his concerns regarding the proposed development, stating 
that he was not in favour of the project. He outlined his reservations during the discussion and 
highlighted specific issues.  
 
On the proposal of Councillor Sean Mimnagh seconded by Councillor Mick Cahill the Part VIII – 
Lanesboro Development was approved.  

 
Councillor Mark Casey made a counter proposal not to approve the Part VIII. The counter-
proposal was not seconded.  
     
 

        Gerard Dennigan 

Signed:                                                   Date: 29 July 2025 

Gerard Dennigan 

A/Meetings Administrator 
 


